
 

 
Temporary Suspension of Hotel Operations 

 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

Conrad Bora Bora Nui prides itself on delivering remarkable and memorable experiences in our secluded 

private cove on Motu To’opua in French Polynesia. As part of our ongoing commitment to elevating the 

charm and comfort of our tropical hideaway, we wish to inform you we will temporarily suspend operations 

as we undergo a thoughtfully planned renovation designed to preserve its timeless character while 

enhancing the guest experience. To ensure the transformation is carried out to the highest standards, 

operations will be suspended from January 19 through April 1, 2026. 

 

The decision to close during this period has been made with the guest experience at heart, as this phase of 

the work will impact certain key public areas. In keeping with the high standards expected of a stay at Conrad 

Bora Bora Nui, we believe it is best to temporarily pause operations. 

 

We wish to reassure you the resort will remain in full operation leading up to the temporary closure, with all 

services, amenities, and experiences delivered to the highest standards of luxury and excellence. Our 

guests can continue to expect the unparalleled service and reĥned comfort that have long deĥned a stay at 

our resort. 

 

We are committed to keeping you informed every step of the way and will ensure a smooth handling of any 

existing or future bookings aĩected by this temporary closure. Our team is on hand to assist you with 

alternative arrangements and recommendations within the destination. 

We deeply value your continued partnership and look forward to welcoming our mutual clients back to an 

even more exceptional Conrad Bora Bora Nui experience later in 2026. 

 

Warm regards,  

Conrad Bora Bora Nui Team 


